An Apology

Regret, this website has not been updated for a
couple of weeks as your editor has just spent some
time in the James Paget Hospital. My treatment,
there, was impeccable, both in A & E and Ward
16, and the staff were wonderful. Thank you JPH!
My mobility has been affected and | am unlikely
to be out and about over the next few weeks but
Amanda Dobson has, kindly, agreed to run the
September Village Screen Sessions.

Thanks for all your kind wishes,

Derek Nicker



